
Busby Primary School 
Let us Help You to Help Your Child 
 
Thank you to everyone who responded to our survey in August, asking 
for ways in which we can help you to support your child’s learning at 
home! 
 
Our next Parent Workshop will take place on Tuesday 24th March and 
this will focus on written addition and subtraction strategies and how 
these are taught in school.  
 
All parents/carers are invited to attend as the session will cater for all 
learners at different stages in school. 
 

Two 30 minute workshop sessions will be held: 
Session 1 at 9.00am 
Session 2 at 3.00pm 

 
Please note that these sessions are for adults only; the aim of the 
session is to provide you with strategies to help your child at home and 
to increase confidence in working with the methods that are taught in 
school.  
 
We appreciate that childcare can be difficult and will therefore also have 
games and activities should you need to bring children with you to these 
events. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our workshops. Should you have any 
questions about the event, please contact me at the school at any time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Houston 
Principal Teacher 


